
 

 

   Friends of CofE presents 
Football-Fun Tournament and Dance Stars 

Saturday 10 June 2023, 09:00-12:30 
 

   

We are looking forward to running our exciting and fun-filled football-fun and dance event at the 

Caterham Pumas Training Ground, CR3 5QS. 

● The cost is £4 per school aged child (preschoolers go FREE) and the price includes a fruit snack. All 

payments should be made via ParentPay, which opens after half term. 

● All children taking part in football will receive a medal. All dancers will receive a certificate & a ribbon. 

 

Football Fun 

● Open to all school aged children for girls and boys of all abilities (no experience needed!) 

● Registration opens at 9am. Please note that the event will start promptly at 9.30am. 

● We recommend wearing something comfortable, trainers (or football boots) and shin-pads. 

 

Dance Stars:  

● Open to all years including pre-schoolers.  

● Join the dance stars class with our wonderful dance instructor and take part in fun routines! 

● Event starts at 11am. We recommend children wear something comfortable and trainers. 

 

Refreshments & other entertainment 

● We will be selling breakfast rolls (veggie option available), hot and cold drinks, cakes and bakes. 

● There’ll be games and stalls providing lots & lots of FUN!!! 

● Bring camping chairs or picnic rugs as there’ll be no additional seating. 

● Don’t forget sun hats and lotion if it’s going to be hot! 
 

Location 

● Pumas Training ground, behind the Fox Pub, Caterham CR3 5QS. Plenty of parking available!  

 

Volunteers 

● As ever, we really need volunteers to act as football managers, referees and on the stalls, so 

please state on the google form if you can help. Please note parents need to supervise children at 

all times. 

 

BOOK NOW using the google form and make your payments on Parent Pay after half term. Deadline for 

signing up and payment on Parent Pay is Wednesday 7 June. The form and payment must be submitted 

to confirm your child’s place. 

 

We love seeing as many families take part and enjoy the events and activities organised by the Friends as 

possible. We know that the cost of living is affecting lots of people at the moment, so if your child is unable 

to take part in an activity for financial reasons, please let us or the school know and we will do what we can 

to help. 
 

Many thanks for your support! 

The Friends Committee 


